Sent: 14th June 2013

Subject: Notice of Motion from Ennis town Council
The following Notice of Motion was adopted by Ennis Town Council at its June 2013 meeting and it was agreed that it be circulated to all Local Authorities for support.

“That this Council supports Clare County Council’s and other County Council’s prohibition of hydraulic fracking for the extraction of shale gas (otherwise known as unconventional hydrocarbons) and if passed, this motion will be circulated to all other Town Councils in Clare and beyond”.

Regards,

Claire

Corporate Services

Ennis Town Coucil

Phone: 065 6869536

crutherford@ennistowncouncil.ie

